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Pamela Martin

From: R Willis 

Sent: July 8, 2019 5:51 PM

To: Public Hearings

Subject: In Regards to Storefront Cannabis Retailer Regulation Bylaw, 2019 – No.19-053.

Hello! 
 
As long as Victoria is not taking a step backward from pulling the marijuana industry out of the black market by shutting 
down grey-market marijuana operations and forcing Victorians into the legal industry that has supply and quality 
problems and back into the black market, then I fully support the decision regarding Storefront Cannabis Retailer 
Regulation Bylaw, 2019 – No.19-053, should that decision even be not replacing the current bylaw, which I may or may 
not agree with. Just don't let Victoria go back to the black market, or even a step closer back to it, please. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
-Ryan Willis 
 
P.S.: I saw a chance to write a 73 word sentence and I took it like a thief in the night. 
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